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Dear Michele,
With regard to the transcript for session 1, on page 30, the word "official" should read "terminal sedation". I
thank you for your assistance in this matter.
Yours sincerely,
Dr Keiron Bradley
Clinical Lead for Palliative Care
WA Cancer and Palliative Care Network
Department of Health
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